

December 5, 2003

Mr. John Harris Executive Director Tennessee Firearms Association, Inc. PO Box 198732 Nashville, Tennessee 37219,

Dear Mr. Harris:

The Home Depot does not prohibit anyone who is legally permitted to carry firearms from entering our stores, provided the firearms are carried in compliance with all applicable laws and regulations.

The Home Depot has a long-standing policy prohibiting employees from carrying weapons in its stores.

Respectfully,

Dayid B. Sandor

Director of Public Relations

The Home Depot

